
Dear Students  

 

Voting is now open so that you can choose who will represent you as your 
Doctoral Rep/s this year. I strongly encourage all of you to vote and show your 
support for your fellow peers who have stepped forward to represent you.  
 
This year's candidates are:  
 
[List candidates and if possible link to their manifestos or supply them]   
  
We have some strong candidates this year and I am looking forward to working 
with whoever you choose. So don’t forget to vote!   
 
You can vote on the SU website at www.thesubath.com/elections if you have 
trouble voting please email su-voice@bath.ac.uk. Voting closes on the [DATE] at 
[TIME].  
 
[department/course email signature here] 
 


